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DCRB CIRCULAR NO. 883 
 
 

To All Members of the DCRB: 
 
 

Re:  REVISIONS TO NATIONAL WORKERS COMPENSATION REINSURANCE 
ASSOCIATION NFP BYLAWS OF 2010 

DCRB FILING NO. 1301 
EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2014 

 
 
The Delaware Compensation Rating Bureau, Inc. (DCRB) has filed and the Insurance 
Commissioner has approved revisions to the National Workers Compensation Reinsurance 
Association NFP Bylaws of 2010 in response to recommendation of the National Council on 
Compensation Insurance, Inc. (NCCI) Item RM-W-8043.  These revisions become effective  
as of 12:01 a.m., January 1, 2014.   
 
These revisions are consistent with countrywide changes to Bylaws of the National Workers 
Compensation Reinsurance Pool (NWCRP or Pool) and will improve the efficiency of 
administration of the Association and authorize the Association, or an attorney-in-fact appointed 
by the Board of Directors of the Association, to manage, on behalf of the members of the 
Association, litigation and/or disputes, as determined by the Board of Directors.   
 
Delaware servicing carriers and direct assignment carriers will be contacted separately with 
regard to these changes.  Others interested in receiving a complete copy of the new Bylaws 
may contact Betty Ann Campbell, Director – Rating Rules & Policy Reporting, at (302) 654-
1435, Extension 4425, or bcampbell@dcrb.com.  
 
 
   Timothy L. Wisecarver 
   President 
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Remember to visit our web site at www.dcrb.com for more information about this and 
other topics 


